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Dear Parents/Guardians,

I hope you had a brilliant Christmas and a very happy new year!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Places are now open for dance and drama club for this term which will restart on Thursday 11th January 3:30-4:30pm. The club will be priced at £4 per week and is open to reception children right through to class 4. Places are very popular and do fill up quickly on a first come first serve basis so please sign your child up ASAP should you wish.

If you wish you sign your child up, please contact me on the details below and I will confirm if we have a space available. Fees from January to Feb half term are £20 and your child’s space is not confirmed until payment has been made. 
I’m looking forward to getting started with another exciting term of dance and drama!

Many Thanks,

Georgia Glover

07807942546
evolutionperformanceacademy@gmail.com
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